
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulates Al-Assad re-election as Syrian Arab
Republic President

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, congratulated President

Bashar Al-Assad on his re-election as president of the Syrian Arab Republic. His Eminence sent

a letter on this occasion, hailing the success of the Syrian elections in it, and the renewal

of trust in President Al-Assad in a very difficult period in the history of Syria.

His Eminence indicated that the renewal of trust in His Excellency President Al-Assad reflects

the desire of the Syrian people to enforce the authority of the state and achieve security and

peace, which doubles the responsibility for more national cohesion as it is a gateway to

achieve security and peace of the community.

His Eminence wished Al-Assad success in his mission and the great responsibility that he must

bear, and to develop the relations between Iraq and Syria in the face of challenges, and to be

immune to the dangers enveloping the region.


